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By late 2010, the NPC had progressed a long way with its proposal for a container terminal on the Mayfield site. The NPC had tested the market by asking for expressions of interest and studying responses. The NPC selected a consortium called the Newcastle Stevedoring Consortium (NSC). The NSC was comprised of Anglo Ports and Grup TCB, large and experienced international groups within the industry, and a local company, Newcastle Stevedores Pty Ltd.

As a statutory state-owned corporation, the NPC was obliged to comply with the NSW Government’s “Working with Government Guidelines”. Mr Webb explained that, in accordance with the guidelines, the NPC had conducted “direct negotiations” with the NSC. By 2010, the direct negotiations had been completed and the process had moved to the point where the NSC had been identified as the preferred proponent. From this point, the NPC could enter “commercial negotiations” with the NSC with a view to concluding a final contract. This required ministerial approval and the NPC was seeking that permission from Mr Roozendaal.

Source: NSW ICAC, “Investigation into NSW Liberal Party electoral funding for the 2011 State election campaign and other matters”, August 30 2016, page 42
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